
 

Week of January 28th - Feb. 1st 
The Principal’s Desk 
 

The AVID Family Night will be on February 5th.  The event will be 

in the ECHS Cafe and will begin at 5:00 p.m. Dinner will be served 

at 5:00 and we will dismiss from the cafe at 5:45 p.m.  There will be 

sessions available for all grade levels and interest. The parents will 

rotate through the sessions.  It is important for all students and 

parents to attend.  Students will be entered into the drawing for 

prizes, such as: homework pass, 10 points on binder check, etc.  

 

February 8th, we will recognize our honor roll, merit roll, EOC, 

STAR, and Student of the Months.  The event will begin at 8:00 a.m. 

and will be held in the B & C Auditorium, not at ECHS.  Please do 

not report to Building 400.  

 

Our graduation date, time, and location has been released.  Due to 

reconstruction at the CCU-HTC Center, our graduation will be held 

at Carolina Forest High School Gym.  Graduation will be held on 

June 6th at 6:00 p.m.  More details will be coming for seniors and 

parents.  

 

As always, please feel free to call or email me.  

-Kandi Fleming, ECHS Principal 

Calendar 
Feb 1- Mock SAT test for 

Juniors 
Feb 5- AVID Family Night 
Feb 8- Awards Program for 

Fall 2018 
 
Upcoming Dates 
Feb 15- Talent Show 
 
 
 

 

  

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



Tutoring 
Math Tutoring – 2:30 – 4:15 

Tuesday – Fall (229) and/or Thompson (209A) 

Wednesday -  Rautsaw (222) 

Thursday – Hunt (210) and/or Thompson (209A) 

S.S. Tutoring with Mr. Chappell – 7:00 a.m. – 7:30 a.m. – Tuesday and Thursday (223) 

Spanish & Writing Tutoring – Wednesday – 3:00 – 4:00 – Mrs. Calos 
 

Guidance Corner  
 

Accepted to College? 
When you get college acceptance letters or scholarship awards, please bring the letters to guidance so that we can 

make a copy and recognize you for your accomplishments on Senior Awards Night. 
 

 

 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



 
Message from  Recycle Club: 

 

The 2nd Thursday of each month, the recycle club is open to the entire school.  Our next 

open meeting is February 14th from 2:30-4:00. This is an opportunity to get community 

service on campus. 

Library/Technology  Corner 
The Horry County Technology Fair 2019 is April 10th at the MB Convention Center.  This is 

open to student projects in the following categories: Animation, Digital Game Design, Mobile 
Apps, Programming, Robotics, Video Production, Computer Aided Design: 3D, Computer 

Aided Design: Web Design, Computer Aided Design: Digital Photo Manipulation, Computer 
Aided Design: Graphic Design/2D, Creative/Innovative. More information is being pushed out 

to students the week of January 28th.  For questions, email me at 
mritchie@g.horrycountyschools.net​.  If you or your local business wish to volunteer/help out 

with the Tech Fair, ​click on this link. 
-Ms. Ritchie ~ Library Media Specialist 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 

mailto:mritchie@horrycountyschools.net
https://www.horrycountyschools.net/Page/10651


 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



 
"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 


